Births and Deaths

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements, Announcements.

BIRTH

DESCHAMPS-LAUSAS - Lisa and Martin are happy to announce the early but safe arrival of their son, Emmitt Lawrence, born February 4, 1995 at the Memorial. Barrie **Proud Grandparents** are Violet and Renaud Deschamps, Howick and Eila and James Tallon, Elgin. A special thanks to Dr. Vandor and the maternity staff.

OVANS - Kenny and Cindy are thrilled to announce the safe arrival of a daughter, Logan Lynlee, born on January 31, 1995 at the Barrie Memorial weighing 9 lbs 15 oz. Special thanks to Dr. Vandor, Dr. Aikin and the maternity staff.

JOHNSTONE Lorraine and John of Holden, Mass., are happy to announce the birth of Maxwell Stuart on Wednes-day, Feb. 8, 1995, weighing 9 lbs. 14 oz. and 22" in length. Maxwell's arrival brought great excitement to his siblings Gregory 5 years and the twins Valerie and Dennis 19 months. Proud grandparents are Jo Allen and Edward Johnstone of Houston, Texas, and Lyman Roberts of St. Lambert, Que.

RANKIN - Jamie and Heidi are thrilled to announce the birth of their second child, a little brother for Hallie, Kellan Arthur, born February the 4th, 1995.

Grandparents are Art and Sandra Rankin of Huntingdon

and Longin and Ellie

Burzycki of Arkport,

N.Y.

BIRTH

GRAY-THOMPSON Aaron and Rhoda are happy to announce the arrival of Car-Elsie, born men January 21, at the Memorial Barrie Hospital. First time grandparents are George and Elsie Gray and Robert and Thompson. Millie Many thanks to Dr. Vandor and Nursing staff.

DEATH

ROY, HENRY of Ormstown, passed away February 13, 1995, after a lengthy illness at the age of 81 years. Survived by his daughter Rena of Mississauga, Ont. Funeral service will be held at the Ormstown Catholic Church on February 21, at 2 p.m.

CARD OF THANKS

We express our sincere thanks to friends and neighbours for their sympathy at the time of our grandmother Myrtle Williams death. Lovingly Emma &

children

CARD OF THANKS

I would like to thank all my good friends and neighbors, also my family members for the many Get Well wishes, cards, gifts, visits and other help I received during my recent lengthy stay in hospital following another hip replacement operation, last Nov. 30. I would like you all to know how much I appreciated your ma-

ny kindnesses.
I also wish to extend
a special thanks to
Dr. Antoine Gaspard
who performed the
surgery. An excellent
job I might add!

Also special thanks to Dr. Marcel Dumaine, and all the staff at the Haut St. Laurent Rehabilitation Centre, in Valleyfield, who, because of the excellent care I received made my stay there so comfortable and pleasant, and aided my recovery. a Almost homeaway-from-home atmosphere! Elsie Melanson

We would like to thank all those who showed us marks of sympathy following the death of Mrs. Wilfrid Lussier, on February 9, 1995, either by cards, flowers, mass offerings, visitrs to the parlor or attendance at the funeral. Thanks to personnel of the Barrie Memorial Hospital and to the Centre du Haut St-Laurent in Orms-town. Thank you also to Francine and Alain Trepanier.

Madeleine and Gaetan Rousselle Gabrielle and Tom Coryea Robert and Noëla Lussier Suzanne and Marcel Quenneville